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Dear Parents/Carers,                                                               6th October 2020 
 
We will be holding our Harvest Festival Service individually in each class this year on Friday 
16th October 2020. A video of the celebration will be sent out to you all via Seesaw after the 
celebration. 
 
Again, this year we will be supporting Tewkesbury Food Bank. Due to COVID-19 they have 
kindly asked for monetary donations instead of food if possible. Therefore, if you are able to 
and if you would like to contribute to the collection can you please put a small donation into 
an envelope so that we can give it to the foodbank? A volunteer will collect any donations 
from school on Monday 19th October. They will take it away, count it and let us know how 
much we raise for the charity. 
 
One of things the foodbank try to do for their clients is to give them vouchers to allow them 
to buy fruit and vegetables from Woody’s and meat from Kevin Mace.  These are two local 
firms who are great supporters of the Foodbank and the cost of this is sponsored in part by 
‘Bookworm’.  These vouchers range in value according to the size of a family.  For example, 
a family of four would receive a voucher for £6 for Woody’s and £10 for Kevin Mace.   To 
be able to buy fresh produce is much appreciated by the clients and is a welcome addition 
to their diets. The aim of the foodbank is to provide these vouchers every time a client 
visits them.  A small donation this year, instead of providing food, will help the foodbank to 
do this.  
 
  
Thank you in anticipation of your generosity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs J Neveu 
 
 
 
 
 
 


